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IILF Delhi & IIFF 2015 postponed to August 07-09, 2015 

 

India Trade Promotion Organisation (ITPO) has rescheduled the upcoming 

edition of India International Leather Fair (IILF) Delhi and India International 

Footwear Fair (IIFF) from August 07 to 09, 2015 at Pragati Maidan, New Delhi, 

in  Hall No.18. Earlier, the fair was scheduled from July 03-05, 2015 at Pragati 

Maidan in Hall No.12 & 12A. 

The display profile of IILF includes machinery, equipment & technology, 

finished leather, synthetic material, leatherette, chemicals, leather garments, 

goods & accessories, whereas the product coverage of  IIFF includes all kinds 

of footwear for men, women and children. The B2B show will remain open for 

trade visitors from 10.00 am. to 6.00 pm. during  the above period. 

The fair has been getting an overwhelming response from domestic and foreign 

exhibitors. 
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